Formal Resignation Letter

Carly Ysidron 6227 Oonas Way Unit 304 Westerville, OH 43081

03/14/2023

Mid-Ohio Educational Service Center 890 W 4th Street Mansfield, OH 44906

Dear Superintendent Kimmel,

Please accept this letter as my formal resignation from my position as a Speech-Language Pathologist at Mid-Ohio Educational Service Center, effective following the end of my current contract for the 2022-2023 school year.

I appreciate all the opportunities you have provided me with, and am very thankful for my time as an employee here.

I wish you and your team all the best moving forward.

Carly Ision

Sincerely,

Carly Ysidron

Speech & Language Pathologist, L.T. lyp. 167 Days